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I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB 2961. 

This bill is meant to defy the Trump Administration's actions to give citizens a choice 

in vehicles. Oregon is foolish to force Oregonians to pour more money into converting 

to electric vehicles, especially when the power grid is not equipped to handle it. And 

consider manufacturers are reducing production. 

 

Policies that knowingly will cause rolling blackouts is not governing, and knowingly 

going against federal policy is foolish. 


